
February 2021 

The Village Office and 

Maintenance will be 

closed on February 15, 

2021 in observance of 

Presidents’ Day. 

The Village of Brady Board  

Members 

Arlee Gentry -  Chairman   

Steve Hild  -  Vice Chairman/Parks       

Jeff Miller  -  Treasurer       

Dan Robison—Streets   

Todd Roe  -  Water 

Village of Brady Employees 

Clerk  

Sharon Axthelm 

308-584-3316 

Maintenance   

Shawn Anderson  

308-830-2438 

 

Brady Clinic Schedule 

Tuesdays and Fridays 

8:30-11:30 A.M. 

308-584-3770 

 Village of Brady  
Community Meeting 

Schedule 
 

Brady Fire/Rescue 

Meeting  

2/9/21 7:30 P.M. 

 

Village Regular Board 

Meeting   

2/10/21 7:00 P.M. 

 
Community  

Activities: 
 

Senior Dinner Pick Up: 
Every Thursday 

 
*If no school in Gothen-
burg due to weather on 
this day, there will be no 

senior meal. 

 

February 7:              Super Bowl: 
Kansas City Chiefs vs Tampa 
Bay Buccaneers 
 
February 14:      Valentine’s Day 
 
February 15:       President’s Day 
 
March 14:          Daylight Savings  
                   Time: Spring Forward 
 
March 17:            St. Patrick’s Day 
 
 

March 20:       First Day of Spring 
 
 

 

April 1:               Easter Egg Hunt: 

some modifications expected 

due to Covid-19  
 

April 4:                                 Easter  
 

April 19:                    Blood Drive 

 

Old Depot Wines & Dee’s Floral  

Have teamed up to deliver the perfect 

Valentine’s Day gift options for you: 

#1: bottle of wine and single rose $23 

#2 bottle of wine and 6 roses $51 

#3 bottle of wine and a doz roses $81 

* choice of any OD wine **purchases 

made through OD Facebook page  ***order Feb 1st-11th 

 Tuesday, February 2nd – Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, February 5th  – Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, February 9th – Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, February 12th – Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, February 16th – Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, February 19th – Ann Scott, APRN 

Tuesday, February 23rd – Ann Scott, APRN 

Friday, February 26th – Ann Scott, APRN 

You can take your valentine out to eat at the  

Hitchin Post  

from noon-10pm 

Valentine’s Day, February 14th 

They’ll be featuring  

6 oz sirloin steak with 

shrimp 

THANK YOU! THNAK YOU!  

The February ARC Blood 

Drive was a success! 

26 PINTS COLLECTEDYOU 

POTENTIONALLY SAVED 78 

LIVES BRADY! 



 

 

 

We would like to personally thank each and every one 
of you who donated money and supplies, gave up their 

time to help, and came 
to enjoy some pancakes 
for Violet! We had sur-
passed our goal of do-
nations to help Makayla 
out with expenses that 
have accrued with this 

accident! This town is truly amazing and for that we’re 
very thankful to be a huge part of this small town!!!!  

 
 

 Brady Public Schools will not be hosting the Senior 

Citizen's Dinner this year. We look forward to the 

event and plan on resuming it next year.  

Book Club 
Wednesday, February 3rd 

1pm @ library 

7pm @ cc 

*next month combined groups for pot-luck 

Toddler Time 

Each Wednesday from 10-10:30am 

 

Brady Public Library is looking for assistance in digitizing 

Brady’s paper the: Brady Vindicator (1930s). 

“We have all these great old newspapers here that we’d like to get 

online for everyone to enjoy. These papers are deteriorating and 

we want to save the history of Brady and the Brady area that is 

printed on each page. You don’t have to be computer savvy 

(although that helps), just willing to help us photo each page and 

organize it by date. Please stop or text/call  Sharon to let us know if 

you’d like to help. 308-520-1328.  

The Brady Village Board of Trus-

tees would like to extend it’s deepest 

sympathies to the family of Lynn 

Herrick. Lynn was a long-time 

village board member and friend of 

the community.  

Brady Food Pantry  

Receives NEW FREEZER through GRANT 

The Brady Food Pantry received a grant from the Alliance 

for the Future of Agriculture in Nebraska (AFAN) who col-

laborated with the Midwest Dairy and Nebraska Department 

of Agriculture to provide funds to food pantries to pur-

chase refrigerators and freezers.  

The grant was awarded last spring, but because of Covid-

19, freezers were unavailable until recently. The BFP re-

ceived ours at the beginning of January! Now, we can re-

ceive donations that can be frozen, specifically meat.  

If you would like to donate meat or any other food item to 

the Brady Food Pantry, please call Sharon at 308-584-3316 

or 308-520-1328. 

 

Val-o-grams @ BPS 

Fun sized candy bar: .50 

Regular-sized candy bar: 

$1.50 

King-sized candy bar: 

$3.00 

Sweet Sip: $2.00 

(bottle of water/ flavor) 

Valentine Card: 12 for $1 

Party Pack: 1 king sized 

candy bar, 2 regular sized 

candy bars, 2 sweet sips, 5 

fun-sized candy bars: $10

(can be split) 

*Kit Kat, Hersheys, Resees, 

Skittles 

Parents/ grandparents can 

order through Misty/Ms. 

Shaw @ school: order 

forms in office 


